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7th March 2023







TMS/0079/TC

Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to invite all parents to come to school on Thursday 30th March at 9:30-11:30. This will be an opportunity to meet new members of the Senior Leadership Team and discuss the school’s strategic school development priorities, as well as our curriculum offer. It will also be a chance to meet with our pastoral team and share with you any updates on our pastoral and safeguarding processes. 

As per our latest newsletter we have recently welcomed Ms Sharon Williams who is acting as an Interim Deputy Head Teacher. We have also welcomed Mr Stewart Harris who has been successful in taking on an Assistant Head Teacher post while Mrs Sam Forbes is on maternity.

The team is very excited to welcome all parents in school and working in partnership with all families.

In the meantime, we would like to encourage all families to access news and updates on our school website (https://www.themeadows.sandwell.sch.uk/families/newsletters)

You may also access information and updates on safeguarding arrangements on https://www.themeadows.sandwell.sch.uk/information/statutory-information/safeguarding-and-e-safety.

We would also like to kindly request that you all download the School Gateway app, which is an essential tool to keep you informed of any school updates. A separate letter was sent out yesterday with instructions on how to join. If you may require any support, please do not hesitate to contact the school office on 0121 569 7080.

We look forward to seeing you all.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Kindest Regards

Theodora Papaspyrou

Acting Head Teacher & Lead DSL
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The Meadows School


Dudley Road East, Oldbury, West Midlands, B69 3BU





Telephone:	0121 569 7080   


Medical Office:	0121 544 6754





Electronic mail:  	� HYPERLINK "mailto:headteacher@themeadows.sandwell.sch.uk" �headteacher@themeadows.sandwell.sch.uk�


Website:  	� HYPERLINK "http://www.themeadows.sandwell.sch.uk" ��www.themeadows.sandwell.sch.uk�





Acting Headteacher: 	Mrs Theodora Papaspyrou
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Please see the school website for all GDPR and Privacy notice information.

